
Anne Ball
Yarmouth
LD 1423
Dear Members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee
I am writing in opposition to LD 1423. Maine has the opportunity to be a leader and 
make producers pay for the packaging they make. Maine has been a leader in this 
effort with 6 states following suit.  Please do not weaken this law and please oppose 
LD 1423.


